
 

  

 e-Bulletin #14 - Resilient Saanich Revised Timelines & Update 
 

  

Hello, 

The Resilient Saanich development process has been updated with 
revised Terms of Reference adopted by Council on October 25, 2021.  
The changes include a timeline extension of up to 6 months to increase 
opportunities for meaningful engagement with First Nations. 

Councillor Rebecca Mersereau has provided the following updates from 
the Resilient Saanich Technical Committee (RSTC): 

 There are continued efforts to welcome a First Nations 
representative or Indigenous member on the RSTC.  In the 
meantime, the RSTC will participate in cultural safety training with 
First Nations elders. 

 The RSTC and staff will soon be bringing forward 
recommendations to Council to fund new mapping for Saanich’s 
marine shoreline 

 The Biodiversity Working Group of the RSTC is working on draft 
elements for the Biodiversity Conservation Strategy, such as 
targets and indicators, that will be provided to the consulting team 
hired to work on the Strategy this fall. 

 See the RSTC webpage for more information about this committee. 

Thanks for your interest in Resilient Saanich, 
 

Saanich Environmental Services 

biodiversity@saanich.ca 

Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (FIPPA): Personal information you provide in this 
email is collected pursuant to section 26(c) & (e) of FIPPA and will only be used for the purposes of 
evaluating this initiative and/or responding to your email. Your personal information will not be disclosed 
except in accordance with FIPPA. Your comments may be publicly disclosed without personal 
identifiers. If you have any questions regarding its collection and disclosure, contact the Saanich 
Information and Privacy Team, 770 Vernon Avenue, Victoria BC, V8X 2W7 or telephone 250-475-1775. 

https://www.saanich.ca/assets/Community/Documents/Environment/RSTC%20TOR.pdf
https://www.saanich.ca/EN/main/community/natural-environment/resilient-saanich-environmental-policy-framework/resilient-saanich-technical-committee.html
mailto:biodiversity@saanich.ca


                                            
 

 

 
 
 

 

Contact Us: 

If you have questions or feedback about 
Resilient Saanich, please contact: 
biodiversity@saanich.ca or 250-475-5471 
 
 

 

 Follow Us:   
  

 

http://biodiversity@saanich.ca/
https://www.facebook.com/Saanich.BC
https://twitter.com/saanich
https://www.linkedin.com/company/district-of-saanich
https://www.youtube.com/user/DistrictOfSaanich

